
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DATE: January 19, 2024 

 

STATEMENT FROM SARATOGA COUNTY CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD PHIL BARRETT ON QUAD 
SARATOGA CLOSING ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

We are disappointed to learn today of Quad Graphic’s decision to close its Saratoga Springs facility. As 
the lowest taxed county in New York State, Saratoga County does everything possible at the local 
government level to maintain posi�ve policies that keep the cost of doing business low here.  

The Saratoga County Department of Workforce Development will work to iden�fy new career 
opportuni�es for displaced employees and the County will con�nue to work closely with Saratoga 
County Economic Development Corpora�on and our local Chamber of Commerce to atract new private 
sector business investments in Saratoga County.  
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